PARENT/CARER NEWSLETTER

Sunningdale School

AUTUMN 2: 2012

PARENT DROP IN SES-SION

Come and share a coffee and a chat with other parent/carers
EVERY WEDNESDAY
MORNING @10AM

PUPIL ABSENCES

We are committed as a school to encourage all children to attend school as often as possible when fit and well. If your child is unwell please telephone school as soon as possible to let us know-thank you

ASSISTANT HT

We welcome Mr. James
Waller to the staff in January to take up the second
post of Assistant Headteacher. He will be working
alongside Mrs. Rachel
Grimwood within the Senior
Leadership Team

CHRISTMAS DATES
FAMILY ASSEMBLY/FAYRE DEC .
18TH
CHRISTMAS LUNCH: DEC. 19TH
PARTY: DEC.. 20TH
CHURCH CAROLS DEC. 21ST

TERM DATES:

SCHOOL FINISHES FOR THE CHRISTMAS BREAK ON FRI-DAY DECEMBER 21ST

SCHOOL RE-OPENS ON TUESDAY JANUARY 7TH 2013

HYDRO POOL UPDATE

The contractors have now been on site for just over 3 months and continue to make excellent progress. Until this week we were on schedule for handover at the end of term but this now may be slightly delayed due to the installation of the additional sound and light equipment we have recently been able to purchase due to kind donations!

CAROL SINGING

A number of children from Years
5 and 6 will be entertaining
'shoppers' at Sainsbury's in Fulwell next Tuesday so if you are
in the area around 10-10-30am
please come along and support
the children!!

HAPPY CHRISMAS &
BEST WISHES FOR THE
NEW YEAR TO EVERYONE

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS

Our family Christmas
assembly will be followed
this year by our Christmas
Enterprise Fayre.
The children have all been
busy making items to sell to
family and friends as part of
their learning experiences.
Please stay after the
assembly to support the
children's hard work
Thank you

Extended Learning

The children have benefited this half term from a range of experiences including participation in African dance and mask making, storytelling, leaning about Sikhism in a whole school 'hands on' assembly and glass making with a visit to the Glass Centre and visiting experts.

GOODBYE

To Mr. Les Cooper our school mini-bus driver and Assistant Site Supervisor who will be retiring at the end of the year. We wish him well for the future